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Sunday, September 8

th   
 

  10:00 AM Communion Worship Service  

Monday, September 9
th 

 
  
  

  12:00 PM  AA Meeting 

    7:30  PM New Life AA Meeting 

Wednesday,  September 10
th 

    

    8:00 AM Open Doors Shelter  

    6:45 PM New Life AA Meeting 

Thursday, September 12
th 

 

7:30 AM Choir Rehearsal 

Friday, September 13
th      

 12:00 PM    AA Meeting 

    8:00 PM    New Life AA Meeting 

Sunday, September 15
th   

 

 10:00 AM  Homecoming Worship Service  with  
   Joint Coffee Hour and Bouncy House 

    11:30 AM High School Youth Group Meeting 

Prayers & Concerns 

Ed MacEwen; Carol Kern;  
Steve Connor; Kristina Grish;  
Brandon Bone; Emily Bohrer;  

Nicole Volavka;  
Linda Rost’s daughter, Hilary Jacobs.  

 
Please pray for those that are in need, 

and who choose to remain private. 

Dining With The Divas 
This month our ladies group, Dining with the Divas will be meeting on 

Wednesday, September 25th  at 6:30pm at Marley’s 

For more information contact  
Berta Hull at bertahull@gmail.com  

SEPTEMBER 8TH — 14TH 

September 8, 2019 

“We are a welcoming and diverse Christian community living our faith in God and affirming the gifts of all of God’s people. 
We are dedicated to serving those in need, demonstrating our faith in action by following the teachings of Jesus Christ.”               

Statement Adopted by the Wilton Presbyterian Church Session, May 2018 

If you are here for the first time or a frequent visitor, we would like to welcome 
and thank you for visiting with us today! If you would like to learn more about our 
church life, please visit our website at www.wiltonpresbyterian.org and please take 
a moment to fill out the fellowship pad (located in your pew), so that we may contact 
you. 

Thank you to our wonderful Table Guild  

and Lay Readers that help make things possible  

all throughout the year!!! 

Many thanks everyone’s efforts to provide flowers and  
prepare the Sanctuary for worship every Sunday: 

 Lisa Caswell, Berta Hull,  
Mary Wagner, Sally Carta,  
Jan Galletly, Irla Landry 

 and Joshua Sharp  

     And a special thanks to our lay readers for their meaningful 
and thoughtful contributions to our services: 

Dee King, Jennifer Gabrielson, Brandon Bone, Kit Smith, 

Cathy Thomas, Gail Schneider, Forrest Close,  

Bruce Gehrlein, Max Gabrielson, Sonny Kern, Carol Kern, 

Marian Wuffleff, Nicole Carta, Courtney Kleeman,  

Sofia Blessing, Amy Bender, Dave Lowrie, Katie Nugent, 

Maddie Ratcliffe, Jennifer Richards, Ava Fasano,  

Andrew Jones, Kathryn Stein, Shannon Rowe,  

Kyra Fannelli, Meg Campbell, Becky Shroyer,  

Max Gabrielson, David Hull, Margaret Carkner  

and Joshua Sharp 

Rise Against Hunger 
Saturday, October 19th 
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Church Office Information 
Does your committee have any future events, 
meetings coming up and would like to get the 
word out? If you would like to advertise your 
event and/or meeting in our weekly newsletter, 
please contact the office no later than Tuesday of 
that week.  
 

We now offer for members & friends of WPC a 
directory online on our website, which is password 
protected. To log on you will need a special user 
name and password, the instructions on how to log 
on are located on the table in the Narthex.  

Contact Suzanne for more information at 
suzannemercer@wiltonpresbyterian.org 

Children's Church News     
Childcare will be in the “upstairs” nursery.  

*For more information please email Nate Taylor at 

nate. taylor@wil tonpresbyter ian.org  

Choir Corner News   
Our first anthem today is, “Offertory”. It is the work of 

John Ness Beck, who was born in Warren, Ohio, in 1930. 

He attended The Ohio State University, graduating in 

1952 with Bachelor of Arts and Bachelor of Science 

degrees with a major in English. After serving in the 

military for four years, he returned to Ohio State and 

completed Bachelor of Music and Master of Arts degrees 

in music with composition as his major. We have performed 

several of Beck's works over the years. His music is very 

well written and "choir-friendly." Beck passed away in 

1987 from cancer. 

 Blessings to you all ,  Al 

For more information contact Al Galletly, Music Director at 
agalletly88s@gmail.com  

Youth Group News 

High School Youth Group 

September 15th 

Meeting 

September 22nd 

Open Doors Shelter Tour 
 

8th Grade Youth Group 

September 24th 

Meeting 
 

Confirmation Class  

September 10th 

Class 

September 22nd 

Confirmand Mentor Dinner 
 

6th and 7th Grade Youth Group 

September 17th 

Meeting 

*For more information please email Julie Fowler 
Julie.fowler@wiltonpresbyterian.org 

For a listing of our full calendar and more visit our website 
at www.wiltonpresbyterian.org 

Adult Education Class 

Join us on Sunday’s with Rev. Dr. Susan DeGeorge 

on the topic of Faith and the Environment in the 

Lounge from 11:30a –12:30p 

September 29th 

October 6th & 13th 

*Class Information Coming Soon* 

The forgiving acts of the survivor and family members of the 

victims influenced the healing process of the devastated 

community of Charleston and impacted our nation. 

EMANUEL examines the powerful ways faith, hope, and 

forgiveness triumph over all. They are honored to have two 

members of the Emanuel Church to be here for this screening 

and discussion.  

Please join us for this powerful experience  

at Wilton Congregational Church 

mailto:nate.taylor@wiltonpresbyterian.org

